July 25, 1977
Fred Katz
250 W. 1% “iree’d

H.¥.Cs 10011

Dear Pred,

The men of Bupire City H.C. wish to thank you for the time
end +trouble you went to ih meling up the tape which wantributed so
much o making our coeckiail periy at Marathon such & success,

Your good friendshiy to our club is deeply sppreciated.

Yours in Friendshin
W@i}n P

Walt Mandell
Corresponding Secretary
Empire City M.C.



July 25, 1977
Carlog Martine
41 Park Drive, Apt. 6
Boston, Mass, 02215

Dear Carlos,

It is with the greatest of pride and pleasure that I am
informing you that the men of Empire City M.C, have voted o
neke you an Honorary Member for Iife in the club. ,

We are all pleased %o know you have the right o wear the
elub colors, and are looking forward to seeing vou at any neetings
and club functions which you csre to attend.

Your Friend,

wals”

Walt Mandell
Corresponding Secretary
Empire City M.C.



